
 

   

 

May 1, 2025  
  

The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations  
H-305, The Capitol  
Washington, DC 20515  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, DC 20515  

  
  
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
  
I am requesting funding for College Heights Utility Rehabilitation in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive 
funding for this project is the City of College Station located at P.O. Box 9960, College Station, Texas, 
77842, United States. 
  
The purpose of this request is to replace aging water and wastewater lines in the College Heights 
neighborhood of College Station, originally built in the 1940s when the city’s population was under 
2,200. The area now supports over 2,700 residents and sits adjacent to Texas A&M University, where 
demand for redevelopment is high. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because  
addresses critical infrastructure needs in College Station, Texas. This project is crucial for reducing 
service disruptions and meeting the demand for growth in one of the city’s oldest and fastest-growing 
areas.  
  
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposed authorized by Section 
1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 
  
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
  
Sincerely,  

  
  
Michael T. McCaul  
Member of Congress  

 


